
 
 
 
 
 
Counseling Support Services for Students 
Counselors at your child’s school will continue to provide services for students, including delivery of 
curriculum.  High School counselors will continue working with students in the college application 
process and completing career development.  Elementary and middle school counselors will continue to 
provide support and will deliver curriculum to students.  The school psychologists, the district’s social 
worker and student assistance counselors will all be available to provide services for students and 
families.   Contact them by phone or email if you or your student need assistance.   
  
 
 
 


